
                                                                          
 

 SHORTSVILLE, NEW YORK 
July 11, 2018 
 

 
Present:  Mayor Fred Mink 

   Trustee Roger Lonneville 
   Trustee Sharon Trimm - excused 
   Randy Woodhams- DPW Supervisor 
   Ryan Tilburg – DPW Assistant Supervisor 
   Conner Paramarter – village resident 

Recording Clerk- Sheila Lord 
 
Mayor Mink opened the Village Board Meeting at 3:00 pm.  
Everyone stood for the pledge. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were prepared beforehand by the Village Clerk/Treasurer and on motion of 
Trustee Lonneville, seconded by Trustee Trimm, voted and carried unanimously – to accept as prepared and placed 
on file. 
Motion was made by Trustee Lonneville, seconded by Trustee Trimm, voted and carried unanimously- to accept 
the June 2018, Revenue/Appropriation Analysis Report, Trial Balance, Bank Statement (all required by auditor) 
 
Motion was made by Trustee Lonneville, seconded by Trustee Trimm, voted and carried unanimously- to accept 
dept. reports.  (Code, Fire Dept.,DPW, Police)  
 
Motion was made by Trustee Lonneville, seconded by Trustee Trimm, voted and carried unanimously-to audit and 
approve the following bills for payment and all budget transfers: 
 

07/11/18 Abstract#2     $  35,006.84    Check #110949-#110994 
General      $  32,116.49 

   Water      $    2,890.35   
Sewer      $      -o- 

 
The Boards decision still stands, any and all complaints must come through the village office. Village residents are 
not to contact the DPW employees. The boards decision was, if Dave Hall, resident on Shortsville Rd, keeps 
harassing the village employees about his low water pressure at his residents, he will be required to put in a well 
and have his water shut off. He is an out of the village user, and the village is in the process of updating the water 
line. 
Motion was made by Mayor Mink, seconded by Trustee Lonneville, voted and carried unanimously to hire Arcadia 
Landscaping to landscape around the Village Clerk’s Office.  
 
DPW: 
 
Done:  
Stripping on Main St. 
Stone  & Oil 
Black top/Micro Pave 
Ridge Stripping for road Pavement Parking 
 
ToDo: 
Tennis Court Posts 
Patch Black Top on W. Main  
Catch Basins  
Sidewalks 
 
Signs at Park: 
Cameras 
Keep Dogs on Leash 
 
 
There was no further business to come before the Board, so the meeting was adjourned by motion of 
Trustee Lonneville at 3:50 pm. 
  
 

     
Sheila J. Lord 
Village Clerk/Treasurer   

       


